Request for Proposals — Grant Management Services

Cameron County Drainage District No. 5 is requesting Proposals
for grant management services for a Hazard Mitigation contract it has
received from the Texas Division of Emergency Management (TDEM).
The submission requirements for this proposal are included on the
Request for Proposal (RFP) form.

The proposal also can be found on the welcome page of our
website www.cccdd5.0rg. You can also contact the CCDD5 at
956-423-6411 to obtain a hard copy of this proposal.

Please submit a proposal of services and statement of
qualifications to:

Rolando Vela
Cameron County Drainage District No. 5
221 E. Van Buren Avenue, Suite 4
Harlingen, Texas 78550

The deadline for submission of proposals is
February 22, 2024 at 2:00 PM CST.

The Cameron County Drainage District No. 5 reserves the right
to negotiate with any and all persons or firms submitting proposals.
Cameron County Drainage District No. 5 is an Affirmative Action/
Equal Opportunity Employer. Cameron County Drainage District No. 5
reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that
submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement
Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards.
Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, Women
Business Enterprises, and labor surplus area firms are encouraged to
submit proposals.




